
Feedback on Library Photography Classes 

Dear [Instructor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide some feedback on the 

photography classes offered at the library. 

Overall, I found the classes to be extremely informative and engaging. Your teaching style was 

both approachable and encouraging, which helped to foster a positive learning environment. The 

hands-on activities allowed us to apply what we learned in a practical setting. 

One aspect I particularly enjoyed was the focus on [specific topic or technique, e.g., 

composition, lighting]. It really enhanced my understanding and provided me with tools to 

improve my photography skills. 

However, I would suggest considering [any constructive criticism or suggestion, e.g., more 

advanced topics, guest speakers]. This could provide participants with additional depth and 

varied perspectives. 

Thank you for your dedication and for sharing your passion for photography with us. I look 

forward to attending more classes in the future! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


